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Your 2014 Continuing Competence Program (CCP) 
– A New Start! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
f you haven’t already started your 2014 CCP, now is the time to begin! The CCP is now fully electronic. 
You will find the 2014 CCP documents on your 

Member Resource USB key or you can download them from the College website at www.ocswssw.org. Be 
sure to save the documents to your own computer. If you prefer, you can complete your CCP on paper 
by printing out the CCP documents and filling them out by hand. 

 
 

Completing your CCP documents early in the year will help you to get more out of the program, by ensuring 
that your learning activities in 2014 reflect the learning needs you’ve identified through your self-assessment. 

 
 

Remember: all members are required to participate in the CCP. This includes: 
 
 
■ Members who are unemployed, or not currently practising social work or social service work; 
■ Members who are retired from practice; 
■ Members in the Inactive category; 
■ Members on maternity/parental leave; and 
■ Members who registered late in the year. 

 
 

Please note that the Registration Regulation made under the Social Work and Social Service Work Act, 1998 gives 
the College the authority to suspend members for non-compliance with the  CCP. 

 
 

For more information, helpful tips and resources, please click on the CCP link on the College homepage at 
www.ocswssw.org, or visit the CCP pages under the Professional Practice tab. You may also want to view one 
of the webcasts designed to help you get more out of the CCP. Staff in the Professional Practice Department will be 
pleased to answer any further questions. They can be reached by phone at 416-972-9882 or 1-877-828-9380, or by e-
mail at ccp@ocswssw.org. 
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